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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reporting to Parents    
 
You will receive the latest snapshot report on Friday 18th March.  I am sure you are familiar now with 
the way in which we report your children’s progress. Following summative (test) assessments and 
formative (observations and day to day work) assessments, we report to you on a termly basis to 
provide an insight into your child’s current position on their learning journey across the year. These 
reports are published on the same form each term that will track children towards their end of year 
targets. Your child’s end of year target is marked on the grid. This was a target set based on their 
starting points (either on entry to EYFS or KS1 assessment).  
 
In order for your child to be making good progress they should be moving nearer to their end of year 
target, bearing in mind we are two thirds into the year. If you are concerned about the progress they 
are making, then you will be given the opportunity to talk to your child’s teacher to find out the areas 
of learning you need to support them in.  
 
As well as reporting on your child’s academic progress, we also provide a snapshot of how they are 
performing in the two other areas of our curriculum; learning skills and values.  
 
Teachers look at the end of year descriptors for learning skills to assess children. If your child is already 
able to use the skills as described on this document, then we identify this as a strength. If your child is 
working below their own year group skills, then this will be identified as a target. Please take a look at 
the skills ladders on our website to get an understanding of what these learning behaviours look like. 
Learning Skills | Langar C of E Primary School (secure-primarysite.net).  
 
Children are expected to uphold our values at all times, as these form our school rules. The majority of 
children in our school exhibit exemplary behavior and demonstrate these values in all they do. There 
are times though when children struggle to behave in ways that are loving, thoughtful, fair respectful, 
caring or grateful. If there is a particular value that your child fails to uphold on a regular basis and at 
an age appropriate level, then this will be identified on their report as a target.  
 
Following the receipt of the snapshot report you are invited to book a parent/ teacher meeting.  This 
conversation will be the same as the ten minute appointments you were used to in the past; providing 
an opportunity for your child’s teacher to discuss academic strengths and gaps in their learning, what 
you can do to help them, the way in which they uphold the school values and utilise learning skills.  
 



These meetings will take place via Zoom and will be held across the week of Monday21st March.  
A few points to note: 
 
A Zoom link will be sent out in an email at the start of that week – click the link to join the meeting. 
Join the meeting five minutes before your allocated time slot where you will be held in the waiting 
room. 
 
Ensure the name displayed is your child’s name (names the teacher does not recognise will not be let 
into the meeting). 
 
If two parents wish to access the meeting but will not be using the same device, please let us know on 
your slip so that you can both be let into the meeting. 
 
Meetings will be a prompt ten minutes long and will be ended by the teacher even if they are not 
finished. 
 
Should you have a matter that needs discussing that you know will take longer than ten minutes, 
please arrange your meeting for another time. 
 
Following the virtual meeting you will be invited to a Connect and Reflect afternoon where you can 
come in and celebrate your child’s learning with them and get a flavour of the work they are doing in 
school. This will take place in the afternoon of Thursday 28th April. 
 
We do hope you find this way of reporting to you useful and meaningful, and look forward to 
continuing working in partnership with you for the good of your children.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs. E. J. Brown  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Parent/Teacher Meetings 
 

Please circle or highlight the day/time slot you are able to be 
allocated. Ensure you reply for all your children on this same slip. 

 
 Class 1 

Mrs Richardson  
Year 1  

Mrs Turner  
Year 2 

Mrs Mills  
Class 3 

Mr Zisaruk-Gibson 
Class 4 

Mr Owen-Jones  

 Child’s Name: 
 
 
 

Child’s Name: Child’s Name: Child’s Name: Child’s Name: 

Monday 
21st March  

3.40 – 4.30 
 
 
 
 

3.40 – 4.30 1.30 – 2.30  3.40 – 4.30 3.40 – 4.30 

Tuesday 
22nd March  

 

3.40 – 4.30 
 
 
 
 

3.40 – 4.30 2.30 – 3.30 3.40 – 4.30 
 
 
 
 

3.40 – 5.00 

Wednesday 
23rd March  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  3.40 – 4.30 12.30 – 2.00 

Thursday 
24th March  

 

3.40 – 4.30 
 
 
 
 

3.40 – 4.30 3.40 – 4.30 3.40 – 4.30 3.40 – 5.00 

As two parents will not be in the same location, we will attend the 
meeting using more than one device Yes/ No 


